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Dear Cary Harte,

Please find enclosed correspondence to your former colleague Richard Hass
regarding the foundation of the Irish State,DilLlEireann and Dfil Eireann
Courls that were ratified on the 21't Januarv 1919 at the Mansion House in
Dublin.

Only a Sovereign Government has the rigtrt to issue licenses collect taxes
and appoint a Judiciary.

The present Government is only a Provisional Government under the
Oireachtas, (it is NOT Ddil Eireann) which was imposed by King George V
in 1922 and does not have the mandate to be involved in any Peace and
Reconciliation process, only a Sovereign Government has that right.

Please make contact with William James McGuire regarding this matter on
469-63350 or 087-2159856. wwrv.billvmcsuire.com

Chairman

Anrai O'Raghallaigh.


